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11OYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

21, Femehurch Street, Londen, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305

6th April, 196l.

Dear G8irs,

8s8s "ARCTIC TRAPPER"

In reply to your letter of the 28th Harch
I am pleased to inform you that provided a
satisfactory Generel Ixaminstion of the hull
and machinery is held afloat about July next,
the Committee will be prepared to consider
your proposal to postpone the Special Survey
until January, 1962.

I have to point out that the lain Boiler
Survey will become due at the end of the present
month, and it is concluded that this inspection
will be dealt with at the same time as the
General Exanination.

Yours fsithfully,

CeC. Hull:

Deputy Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Messrs. Hamling Boyd Wapagement Ltd¢,)
5%. Andrew's Dock, it
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